

Draft minutes of PAC meeting 4th December 2014

Attendees: JCD, JD, EF, AK, GL, K?, AM

Apologies: AF

1. Approval of Minutes November 2014

<ul style="list-style-type: none">➤ Questionnaire still in development➤ Evan – looking into changing bank, discussed with PAC reasons for this (charges)➤ Liam Frielsnet comms re extension➤ Garden initiative ??➤ Request – Karen Flynn, Maeve Webster involved – GL will look into volunteering list➤ JC will follow up on boatyard as potential place for recycling <p>Minutes Approved</p>	
---	--

2. Treasurer's report

<ul style="list-style-type: none">➤ €6,000 transferred to school from recent events➤ Glenview event going ahead	
--	--

3. Charity Policy

<ul style="list-style-type: none">➤ Close to being completed, will be sent to BOM for approval and then distributed via PAC email➤ JD requested that BOM inform PAC as soon as policy is approved as this will affect fundraising/events	
---	--

4. Traffic Issues

<ul style="list-style-type: none">➤ Email comms from Jackie – 2 members of WCC onsite today Jackie spoke to them about the traffic issues➤ Adey following upon removable barriers – meeting re safety upcoming➤ €600 which was allocated from healthy eating week (not going ahead this year) could be reallocated for ordering signs for outside school➤ JD suggested wording such as “it is illegal to park in the bike lane”➤ AK- we need to understand why people park illegally in the first place.- We are told that traffic management will be sorted in the future – where are these plans? Can we see the plans?	<p>JD to look into wording of signage</p> <p>Adey to follow up with WCC</p>
--	---

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Need to go to BOM about this ➤ JD to put wording of signs to PAC then PC then BOM ➤ Lollipop Lady – feedback from traffic wardens includes suggestions on what school needs to do – Adey will follow up ➤ AK – What actions has PC taken to date? Has the school researched getting a lollipop lady? 	<p>JCD follow up with PC re Lollipop lady</p>
---	--

5. McDonalds Update

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ➤ All in favour of writing objection to WCC ➤ PAC will object on behalf of the parent body ➤ Parents will be provided with a template which they can use if they want to object personally ➤ Objecting on the grounds that it presents a danger to children based on traffic issues ➤ Parents agreed to go ahead with objection, BOM and school onboard ➤ PAC have agreed to ask parents to donate whatever they can and will submit as many objections as possible with the money collected – feedback to WCC about number of signatures etc ➤ EF to coordinate getting signatures ➤ PAC paying for envelopes and stamps ➤ JD to issue message via class coordinators ➤ GL volunteered to submit applications to WCC by hand ➤ AK volunteered to help with petition signing next week 	<p>Action: JD and EF to coordinate getting signatures at school gates</p> <p>JD to get message to parent body via class coordinators</p>
--	---

6. Fundraising and Events

<ul style="list-style-type: none"> ➤ Need to follow up with JO'C on list of committees ➤ School has agreed to put focus on Ceili this year – will organise dances etc. ➤ PC wants JI parents to coordinate/help in SV backpack ➤ Book fair organised for next March – library group will run this ➤ Wellness day? – committee to support? 3 parents to organise - JCD will bring to PC ➤ Mad hair day - before Christmas and Easter breaks ➤ Family walk – will address in Spring 	<p>JCD speak to PC about wellness day</p>
--	--

Meeting closed 9.15?

